Answer (Non-Specific) Packet

Forms and Links

In no event will any court staff (including, but not limited to, the Court Administrator, Clerk of
Court, or any person contributing to the development of this information, forms or instructions)
be liable for any damages resulting from their use. These forms may or may not be appropriate
for your particular case. In addition, due to the changing nature of the law, the information in
these instructions and forms may be or become outdated. While we make every attempt to
provide up-to-date information, it is your responsibility to review any statutes (laws) mentioned
in the packets to make sure the forms are current. It is strongly recommended that you obtain
the services of an attorney.

By accessing any of the forms below you acknowledge that you understand the information
stated above. If you do not understand this notice, please contact a FLIC representative at (770)
531-2463 before proceeding.
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